
Chairperson Phillip Tyler called the meeting to order at 4:09pm.   

Committee Member Dennis Hession moved to approve the minutes from the December 29, 2015 

meeting.  Committee Member Scott Richter seconded the motion.  Motion approved. 

When the candidates’ confidential information is no longer needed, the Committee agreed to either 

return it to Coordinator Marty Huseman for destruction, or to send her an email that it has been 

destroyed. 

The Committee coordinated questions for candidates number 9, 11 and 16.  Interviews were conducted 

for the candidates.  This included introductions, the opportunity for the candidates to speak about their 

experience, questions for the candidates, and the opportunity for them to ask questions of the 

Committee.  Tyler explained to the candidates that if they were selected as 1 of the 3 finalists, that they 

would need to waive confidentiality and be interviewed by the Office of the Police Ombudsman 

Commission.    

The Committee considered the candidates. 

Hession moved to adjourn the meeting at 7:05.  Richter seconded.  Motion passed.  

 

 

 


